
Significant Events

Prior May 15, 2022 Chapel Annual Meeting
• By Laws amended
• Chapel Program Year Changed to January 1st

• New Trustees Selected

Summer and Fall 2022
• Retirement of Senior Minister 

• Len Walker (June 1, 2022)
• Appointment of Interim Minister 

• Tommy Green (Sept. 15, 2022)
• Formation of Senior Minister Search Committee 
• New Trustees Selected
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New Trustees

• We typically have four trustees elected and 
appointed to serve a new three-year term. 
However, since we had a mid-term resignation 
from one of our newer trustees and were unable 
to fill the vacancy, we have appointed a new 
trustee - Mark Newton to serve out this shorter 
term and fill this immediate vacancy.

• Accordingly, the new 2023 Trustees, serving   a 
three-year term are Randy Wiersma, Ruth Slim, 
Larry Smith, & Maria Peagler. We look forward to 
their service.

• We also have two trustee alternates who are 
Henry Moldt and Jerry Wentworth

Outgoing Trustees

As you may be aware, we have four Trustees whose 
terms are completed effective Jan. 1st and I will ask 
Bob Hopper – the Board Vice Chairman, for outgoing 
trustee comments. The outgoing trustees are Ham 
Gadd, Sue Hauseman, Bob Cooper, and Gary Cherry
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